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October 12, 2018

Dear Lori Koerner,

ent of State’s Bureau of Educational and Cultural Affairs (ECA) and World

On behalf of the U.S. Departm
e Peer Review Panel for

Learning, we are pleased to inform you that you have been recommended by th
placement on the Fulbright Specialist Roster for a tenure of three years.

As a candidate on the Fulbright Specialist Roster, you are now eligible to be matched with projects
designed by host institutions in over 150 countries globally. Please note that your acceptance to the
Fulbright Specialist Roster is not a guarantee of a Fulbright grant. Rather, it places you among a pool of
candidates who may be matched to a project during their tenure. Your Roster tenure officially begins on
October 12, 2018 and will end on October 12, 2021.

For more information on what to expect during your time on the Roster and how individuals are
matched to projects, please reference the attached Frequently Asked Questions. In addition, you now
have access to a customized Fulbright Specialist Portal for Roster Candidates. Through this portal, you
can edit your Roster profile, view and express interest in open projects, and view any approved projects
where you are serving as the Specialist. For more information on how to access and utilize the Portal,
please reference the attached How-to Guide.

Congratulations again on your acceptance to the Fulbright Specialist Roster. Should you have any

questions, please email us at FulbrightSpecialist@worldlearning.org.

Sincerely,

M&df-/«ultm/

Melissa Oppenheimer
Divisional Vice President, Global Exchange
World Learning

Attachments:
Frequently Asked Questions for Roster Candidates
Fulbright Specialist Portal How-to Guide for Roster Candidates
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